
 

To: Craig Price 

From: Rod Aguillard 

RE: Decontamination of Houston Office 

 

This communication is to serve as both a letter of appreciation and recommendation to Safety Shield and 
Craig Price.  The timely response and ability to continue our business was very important to our customers 
and profitability. 

We had an employee that contracted Covid-19 the last week of May 2020; the initial reaction from our 
employees was fear and our upper management was contemplating shutting down the office operation for 
14 days.  I contacted Crag about decon spraying our office, wiping it clean and training the employees.  

His was response was beyond professional – Craig was in the Houston office the next morning and 
implemented an action plan to spray and wipe down our office.  Our employees felt like we made their well 
being a priority and they most importantly felt safe.  

The employees immediately returned to work and our business was not interrupted.   I would recommend 
that any business that has concerns about the spread of Covid-19 utilize Safety Shield.  

Our staff and employees thank you very much for your response!!  

 

Best Regards,  

 

Roderick Aguillard 
Chief Operating Officer 


